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Disability Sector – Paid Union Training Leave 

With increased interest in union activities in the disability sector, CPSU NSW has established a 
training course for members wanting to represent employees in enterprise bargaining 
negotiations. 

Did you know Paid Trade Union Training Leave is available to you under your Copied State 
Award if you wish to attend? 

Details of the course are below: 

 Location: PSA House, 160 Clarence Street, Sydney 

 Date:   THURSDAY 8 November, 2018 

Course content covers: 

 The industrial frameworks (legislation) 

 Bargaining techniques 

 Role and responsibilities 

 Negotiation skills 

If you’re interested in attending this CPSU NSW course, please advise us by COB Thursday  
4 October via email: disabilitycpsunsw@psa.asn.au or membersupport@psa.asn.au. 
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